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ICPA Qld is all about the people that we represent and continues to showcase the various areas our organisation 

supports which we strive to bring to you through News & Views. 

 

As Editors we are indebted to you, our members, who continue to provide us with all your Branch happenings and 

keep everyone in the loop of your branch activities. It is this everyday news that may just inspire other members or 

branches to try something new or realise that ICPA Qld lobbies to support issues in a particular area they were unaware 

of.   

 

Through your contributions and the support from our schools we hope we have managed to continue to bring you 

interesting reading material to fill the pages. Our scholarship feature changed editions and we hope that by moving 

this edition to the end of December that members were able to organise their scholarship exams with the relevant 

schools.   

 

Thank you to our many members who sent in photos and information to include in our memories section last year to 

celebrate the 50 years of ICPA Qld.  It was interesting looking back at branch activities throughout the years. 

 

We have had wonderful support from Danielle at Cranbrook Press in Toowoomba who continues to wow us all with 

her graphics and layout of the magazine.  The magazine always looks bright, cheery and appealing to our readers. To 

Danielle we are very thankful, for without her our magazine would be quite bland. 

  

A big thank you to Noela Wilson, our proofreader, who kindly proofs each edition.  Noela has been a volunteer in this 

position for 20 years.  She is very precise with her grammar and punctuation and will no doubt find errors in this 

report!!   

 

Each edition of News & Views continues to be well supported with relevant reading material and for that we are truly 

grateful.  

 

We hope you continue to enjoy reading News & Views and we look forward to receiving your contributions for 

inclusion. 

 

Lisa Southern & Jacque Hemming 

News & Views Editors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


